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NEO MMRS Regional Health Care Coalition Redundant 
Communication Drill, November 19, 2020 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE: 13  

 12 Core (public health, hospitals, EMA, EMS) 

 1 Non-Hospital Providers 

Mode 1: Email --Sent via OPHCS NOV 19, 2020 

 Numbers of Confirmed – 100% (13) 
 

Recipient Recipient Count Recipient Delivered Responded / % No Response 

NEO Healthcare Coalition 
Leadership 

13 13 13 100% 0 

Message:  
This message is being sent to initiate a Northeast Ohio Healthcare Coalition redundant 
communication drill. Please join the Executive Committee at 1:30 P.M. today for a brief 
conference call at 8665034605, passcode 2337262615#. 
If you select Available using phone, the system will automatically connect you to conference 
call line so don't hang up. 
If this was a real event, we would use this process for an Executive Committee member to share 
information that may impact northeast Ohio.  
Response:  

1. No Response – 0 
2. Available –11  
3. Unavailable –2 

Mode 2: Phone Call: Numbers of Confirmed – 11 

 
Name Agency Type County Mode 1: OPHCS Mode 2: Phone 
Beatty, Kelly Skilled Nursing Ashtabula Available   

Friis, Kevin EMA Cuyahoga Available   

Gatlin, Beth RHC Region 2 Available   

Gildone, Vince EMS Ashtabula Available   

Horwatt, Robert EMA City of Cleveland Available   

Hysing, Rebecca RPHC Region 2/ Cuyahoga Unavailable  

Owca, Marek Hospital Cuyahoga Available   

Pate, Tracy RHCCC Region 2 Available   

Settles, Timothy EMA Ashtabula Available   

Trottier, Janine Public Health Lorain Unavailable  

Vencl, Tom EMA Geauga Available   

Winter, Kenneth Hospital Lake Available   

Bishop, Andrea Hospital Association Region 2 Available   
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Discussion Next Steps: 

 The Executive Committee would ensure their respective County Emergency Management 
Agency (EMA) Director was notified and then they would determine need to share 
information to county coalition agencies. The Regional Healthcare Coordinator (RHC) 
would share information with Regional Hospitals as appropriate. 

 Decision was made to defer any further information sharing at this time due to COVID-19 
pandemic response. 

 EMAs are asked to review the updated Healthcare Situational Report Tool Survey for 
suitability. 

 


